December 3, 2012

Robert L. Miller

FOIA Officer/General Counsel . ,

Eastern Illinois University f RECENED
Blair Hall, Room 2102

600 Lincoln Avenue

Charleston, I, 61920 eG4 2612

Re: FOIA Request E’U GENERAL CWL

Dear Dr. Miller:

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (5 ILCS 140/), I hereby request copies of all
records pertaining to the following:

I request a listing of all current EIU employee email addresses in an electronic file (such as
a "text" file format).

I am requesting these records as the Chapter President for the EIU Chapter of the
University of Professionals of Illinois, IFT, AFT, AFL-CIO.

I will expect a response within five working days, as required by law. If my request is
denied in whole or in part, I expect a detailed justification for withholding the records. I
also request any segregable portions that are not exempt to be disclosed. Please send all
documents that are available in digital form to " . For all other
documents, please mail to the address provided below.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
(A
A
Ann H. Fritz

Chapter President, EIU-UPL

Mailing Address:



